
   
 
Special Advisers of the United Nations Secretary-General on the Prevention of 
Genocide, Francis Deng, and on the Responsibility to Protect, Edward Luck, on the 
situation in Syria.   
 
(New York, 21 July 2011) The Special Advisers on the Prevention of Genocide and the 
Responsibility to Protect are alarmed at persistent reports of widespread and systematic human 


